Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Gilroes Cemetery 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

You have notices up to say drainage work will be starting in December. Given that it is now December 30th, please could you let me know the exact date of when you will actually start the work?
Answer:
Work started on phase one of the new drainage system on 09 January 2023.  This includes the drainage in the new area of the cemetery. 

I would also like to request the results from the land survey completed by yourselves in 2021/2022. 

Please find attached the surveys carried out in 2021/2022.
A very small amount of personal data (e.g. name and signature of report author) has been redacted under Section 40(2) of FOI / Regulation 13 of EIR – personal data.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
